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10th May 2024 
 
Dear Applicant 
 
On behalf of the newly reconstituted Board of Governors, I would like to thank you 
enormously for your interest in the post of Head of School at Bevington Primary 
School, which post would commence at the start of the academic year in September 
2024.   
 
As Head of School, you would report to our newly-appointed but highly experienced 
Executive Headteacher, Jagdeep Birdi, whom we share with the Colville and 
Marlborough Federation.  You will also be able to call upon the wealth of experience 
of our new Board of Governors (parents, former headteachers, lawyers, senior finance 
sector professionals, data analysts and governance). 
 
Bevington was judged to be ‘requiring improvement’ by Ofsted in 2024 but our Board 
of Governors has already made extensive strategic changes as the school works 
rapidly to recreate the excellence that it believes essential to improve the chances of 
each and every individual in the school community. 
 
We want now to appoint as Head of School an ambitious and truly inspirational leader 
who can ensure Bevington becomes an exceptional school with high standards of 
achievement and behaviour. 
 

We are looking for a Head of School who will ensure that each child feels appreciated 
and respected, uses his or her own creativity in collaboration with peers, works 
independently, and confidently and enjoys and achieves in all aspects of school life. 
 
Our current Interim Head of School, who will have been in post for two years following 
the departure of our long-standing post holder, will revert to her original position of 
Deputy Headteacher and is keenly awaiting your arrival! 
 
Bevington is situated off the Portobello Road and Golborne Roads in the heart of a 
diverse and dynamic community in North Kensington.  As a result, the children who 
attend the school come from a range of ethnic and social backgrounds and need 
someone who will deliver for them a vision of their best selves and an exciting future.   
 
The closing date for applications is Monday, 20th May, 2024 at 9am.  Shortlisting will 
take place on 20th May and interviews will take place throughout the day on 23rd May, 
2024. 
 
I hope that once you have read through the application pack you will choose to come 
and visit the school.  If you would like to visit us, please contact Naomi Marley, School 
Business Manager, on 020 8969 0629, to make an appointment. 
 



Thank you very much for your interest in this post, and I wish you every success with 
your application. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Amanda Sayers 
Chairman of the Board of Governors 
 


